
 
Technalogix – the company that can! 

  
 
 
August 22, 2005 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
This letter certifies that there is no internal tuning that needs to be completed in the Technalogix 
line of power amplifiers. Should require any further information, do not hesitate to contact us: 
 
 
Aaron Sivacoe 
Engineering Manager 
aaron@technalogix.ca 
 
Bob Gullon 
President and CEO 
bob@technalogix.ca 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Aaron Sivacoe 
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